Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

—_—
From: karen sanchez <ksanchk1@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, july 15, 2022 9:51 AM
To: iMelendez-Hagedorn, Yadira
Subject: Fwd: Objection to Class B Tavern

% -You don't often get email from .ksancl;\k1@gmail.co_m. l._earn.w.hv this is important | e

Good morning,

it has come to my attention that it was stated that no one ever received emails for the tavern Vieux Business at
1619 s 1st st. I have forwarded the email that shows we did in fact send one.

Thank you,
Karen Sanchez

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: karen sanchez <ksanchkl(@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, May 2, 2022 at 4:47 PM

Subject: Objection to Class B Tavern

To: <license(@milwaukee.gov>

My name is Karen Sanchez. | am objecting to the Class B Tavern and public entertainment premises license.
The reason being that my dad lives close by and his house was shot at during bar close in 2018, despite this the
bar unfortunately remained opened. Gun shots after bar close is not uncommon but the bullet went through my
sisters window in which she was sleeping in. She could have died. They continued to shoot at other houses. My
dads drive way is constantly blocked by a car (a bar guest) and when my sister would be coming home late from
her job she was unable to get onto our parking lot. Everyone coming out of the bar drives drunk and many hit
and runs occur. People in the neighborhood worry about their safety while this bar is open. Since it has been
closed the neighborhood is relatively safe and everyone feels safe. I worry about my neighbors and most
importantly my dad and my sisters safety. This can not continue to happen.

My contact information:

Email: ksanchk1(@gmail.com

Work email: Karen.Sanchez(@ssche.org (may be easier to reach at this email)

Mailing address: 1932A N Warren Ave Milwaukee WI 53202




